
TEAM NEUTRINO

End-Of-Year Party
At the end of the year party, Team Neutrino celebrated the 
Charged Up season by playing games and spending time 
with one another. As fun as the day was, its ending was 
bittersweet, as everyone had to say goodbye to the five 
graduating seniors. Their mentors and peers are sad to 
see them go, but grateful for the all the memories they 
made together and so excited to see what they do next!

CelebrAsian Festival
In May, Team Neutrino demoed their robot at the 
CelebrAsian Festival in Des Moines by handing out candy, 
buttons, and stickers. This event was a great success, and 
an awesome way to kick off their 2023 offseason, as the 
team reached over 600 people! Aside from this, team 
members had a ton of fun exploring the event, which was 
full of fantastic food, music, and cultural opportunities.

Intro  Training Camps 
Over the course of this summer, Team Neutrino will be 
offering six Intro Training Camps. These Camps teach 
aspiring members about Team Neutrino’s subteams 
through demonstrations and hands-on projects. For 
example, at the Intro to Outreach Camp, students learned 
the ins and outs of outreach while creating the curriculum 
for the summer camp “Enrich, Empower, Excel.”

Advanced Projects
In preparation for the upcoming season, Team Neutrino 
has initiated Advanced Projects to further develop abilities 
on both an individual and full team scale. These projects, 
ranging from designing a new arm for our current robot, 
to programming our new swerve drive, will help returning 
members grow stronger and more confident in their CAD, 
programming, and teamwork skills.
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